
OHR expresses its condolences
to family of Josip Jole Musa
The Office of the High Representative expresses its sincere
condolences to the family and friends of Josip Jole Musa, a
member of Mostar’s City Council and City Government, who has
died after a long illness.

Mr Musa was a well respected citizen and politician who will
be remembered for his hard work for the people of Mostar. From
the time of the European Union Administration of Mostar to the
present, the International Community found in Mr Musa a man
who fought actively for a better future for the city.

https://www.ohr.int/ohr-expresses-its-condolences-to-family-of-josip-jole-musa/
https://www.ohr.int/ohr-expresses-its-condolences-to-family-of-josip-jole-musa/

